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Dear Amira and Global Compact team,

This is to request you to grant us a grace period of at least 2 weeks to submit our COP.
We have missed taking the necessary approvals to send the COP in time.
If we have any following questions on the COP, we will get in touch with your team soon.

Warm Regards,

Hitesh Kataria

Manager | Mahindra Group - Sustainability
New Delhi | India
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